
Eagle Academy - School Closure FAQs 
 Please check back frequently as some answers will be updated as more 
information is released. 
 
Q: Is school closed? 
A: The school building is physically closed, but there is school on Google 
Classroom.  Scholars are expected to complete school work virtually.   
 
Q: Is my scholar’s attendance being taken? 
A: Yes.  Attendance is being recorded daily in PupilPath: 
https://pupilpath.skedula.com/ 
 
Q: Is my scholar’s work being graded? 
A: Yes.  Grades will appear each week in Pupilpath: 
https://pupilpath.skedula.com/ 
 
Q: I don’t have internet at home in order for my son to get on Google 
Classroom.  What can I do? 
A: If your home does not have access to the internet, you may contact 
either of these providers for Free Wifi during school closure:  
Spectrum - call 844-488-8398 
Optimum / AlticeUSA - call 866-200-9522 
 
Q: I don’t have a laptop or iPad for my son to use to get on Google 
Classroom. What can I do? 
A: Google Classroom is very cellphone-friendly.  However, the city is also 
distributing free iPads.  Please complete this survey link for a city-provided 
iPad: https://coronavirus.schools.nyc/RemoteLearningDevices 
 
Q: What is happening with State Exams, Regents Exams, and AP 
Exams? 
A: Currently, the Middle School State Exams are postponed.  Regents are 
still scheduled to take place in June.   AP Exams will be taken online; your 
scholar’s AP teacher will reach out with more information. 
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Q: My son is supposed to be graduating.  Will he still be able to 
graduate? 
A: As long as your scholar completes his coursework in Google Classroom, 
he will still be on track to graduate in June. 
 
Q: My son is supposed to be receiving IEP services.  How will he 
receive those? 
A: All your scholar’s service providers will be in touch with you through 
Google Classroom / your son’s eagleacademybk e-mail. 
 
Q: I was supposed to attend an IEP meeting for my son.  Is it still 
happening? 
A: Yes.  Mr. Jones or Mr. Aruz will be in touch about doing the meeting 
over the phone. 
 
Q: My son was supposed to attend a trip or internship.  Is it still on? 
A: Currently all trips are canceled for the remainder of the school year.  
Internships are postponed until school buildings re-open. 
 
Q: I have another question not addressed in this FAQ.  Who should I 
reach out to? 
A: Please see the list of all Eagle staff e-mails HERE.  Choose the person 
you want to speak to and send them an e-mail with your inquiry.  If your 
question is about specific assignments or accessing a class, please reach 
out directly to your scholar’s educator.   
 
 


